[image: ][image: ]Gill Blowers Nursery School
[image: Image result for ofsted good provider logo]1 Mossdale Court
Luton 
LU4 9JL
Tel: 01582 575100 

Leabank
Wauluds Bank Drive
Luton LU3 3LW
	Tel: 01582 565797
admin@gillblowers.nurseryluton.com









13th May 2020


Dear Parents and Carers,
 
I hope that you are all safe and well.

[bookmark: _GoBack]As you will be aware, the government have released their roadmap of how to ease lockdown on the week beginning the 1st June. 

Over the next week, I will be working on a phased return plan with Governors. The advice is for smaller class sizes. To achieve this in a small nursery, I will need to limit the numbers of children that attend  and have rigourous processes in place to protect your child and the staff. 

Initally we will need to focus on our 3-4 year olds that will be moving on to their new schools in September, this is so that we can help prepare them for the next step in their education. Parents who believe themselves to be keyworkers of younger children need to let us know if they would like to apply for a place.

We will do our utmost to get more details  to you as soon as possible.




Kind regards

Jo Iddenden
Head Teacher
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